
   ‘Do Everything In LOVE’ - 1 Corinthians 16 v14 

 

We know that God loves us; We show it by being loving, honest and respectful. 
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Dear Parents, 
 
On Tuesday 20th May, Year 6 will be visiting the Boscombe Down Aviation Collection (BDAC) at 
the Old Sarum Airfield. This visit will enrich the pupils' learning of our current topic, ‘The Home 
Front’ during World War II. Importantly, it will deepen their understanding of the historical 
significance of the Salisbury area and its connections to aviation. 
 
Throughout the day, children will learn about the history of aviation and the airfield, view scale 
models of aircraft and artillery, and sit in the cockpit of a Lancaster Bomber. They will also have 
the opportunity to try flight simulators and explore the cockpits of planes and helicopters from 
different eras. Museum staff will guide us through the exhibits to ensure a valuable learning 
experience. 
 
We will travel by coach, leaving school at 9:20 am. Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch, which 
will be eaten either outside (weather permitting) or indoors, where seating will be provided. To 
maximise the experience, the class will be divided into small groups. The visit will be supervised by 
the Year 6 staff team and an additional member of the governing body. We expect to return 
before the end of the school day. 
 
Thanks to the generous contribution from the Friends of St. Andrews, the cost of travel and 
admission has been kept to a minimum. A voluntary contribution of £9 per child will cover the 
expenses for this exciting trip. 
 
Consent and payment can be completed online via the school app. On the day, children should 
wear their usual school uniform and bring a packed lunch and water. If your child receives free 
school meals, Mrs. Carpenter can provide a packed lunch upon request (please order by Monday 
12th). 
 
If you have any questions regarding this school enrichment trip, please contact the school office at 
admin@st-andrews-laverstock.wilts.sch.uk for more information. 
 
Warm wishes,  
 
Mrs Jo Galpin 
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